
Julie Murray
#267508 | March 15, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

It is not okay for open space zones to be used for camping and the homeless. This is ruining our city
and making our city a dump. If you want them to come live in your home that is fine but I don't
want them in our parks and open spaces. Our city if becoming a dumping ground drive around and
see what this is doing. The citizens that you represent do not want this and it is not okay. The clean
up alone that it would cost the city and the crime associated with these areas are going up all the
time. This is NOT okay do not pass this change. 
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